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It’s the most wonderful time of the year! 

 

We are excited to inform you that we will be having a Christmas fayre again this year 

and as always, we are counting on your support to make this as successful as in 

previous years. 

 

The Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 7th December from 3.45 – 5.00pm in the 

school hall.  Everyone is welcome and we look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

There will be a number of stalls, including tombola, Christmas craft stall and ‘What’s in 

the box?’  Refreshments will be available to purchase and we hope Santa will be able 

to make an appearance too! 

 

To help towards the event, we will be having a number of non-uniform days leading 

up to the fayre and are asking pupils to bring in a donation for each one please: 

 

 Friday 23rd  November – chocolate 

 

 Friday 30th November – prize items, for example, toiletries, unused stationery or 

any other unused gifts/items from home. 

 

 Thursday 6th December – unopened, filled bottles. 

 

If you cannot send in one of the above on a particular day, please donate 50p. 

 

We hope you will be able to come along and join in the festive fun! 

 

Thanking you for your continued support 

 

 

All the staff at Hall Green Primary 
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